NEW ZEALAND PLANNING INSTITUTE SEMINAR

A report from the Environmental Policy and Planning Manager detailed the
programme for a forthcoming seminar on the roles and responsibilities under the
Resource Management Act 1991.

The Committee decided to seek a change to the Christchurch seminar date, due to
clash with the August Council meeting.

It was noted that should the date be unable to be changed, the New Zeaand
Planning Institute would be asked to provide a seminar on the same topic for
Christchurch City Council Councillors.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's MInutes for the decision


